
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Newsletter – Autumn Term 2022 – Friday 7th October 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
It has been another busy week in Sageston CP School with pupils involved in a range of exciting and 
engaging learning activities.  Pupils have been working with Gwen on various art projects; some classes 
had a visit from Lee from the Fire Service to learn about fire safety and Tom from Sports Pembrokeshire 
has been in to work with classes as well.  This is all, of course, in addition to (and to further enhance) the 
fantastic curriculum pupils access on a daily basis.  
 
School Councils 
 
This year, there will be four pupil councils operating.  Each council will include 12 pupils from Years 1 to 6, 
meaning that 48 pupils will be representing their classes and having vital input into how our school 
operates.  Well done to those pupils involved and we must also thank all other pupils for showing a 
willingness to be involved.  Even though not everyone can be on the councils, their voices can still be heard 
by sharing their ideas and opinions with their class councillors. 
 
Here are our councils and councillors for the year: 
 

       School Council            Criw Cymreig 
 

   
 

           Eco Council          Health and Well-being Council 
 

   
 

Mornings – 8.30 – 8.50am 
 
We love seeing the children coming into school in the morning and enjoying each other’s company on the 
playground before the school day starts.  To enhance this experience for all pupils, members of Kingfisher 
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Class will be organising a variety of games and activities which they will lead (supervised at all times by 
staff members).  Pupils can choose which activities to participate in.  This new programme of activities and 
games started this morning and it was a great success – we are very proud of the older pupils who were 
superb support for the younger pupils. 
 

  
 
 
 
Play Equipment - FOSS 
 
This week, pupils started to use new resources at lunchtimes which had been purchased for them by the 
Friends of Sageston School.  It has been great to see pupils engaged in a range of new activities whilst 
outside. 
 

 
 
Key Dates 
 
October: 
 
Friday 14th October: Shwmae Day (Pupils can come into school in red, white and/or green) 
 
Monday 17th October:   Harvest Festival (9.30 -10.30am) 
 
Monday 24th October:   School Photos for Individual Pupils and Family Groups 

Parents’ Evening Appointments Released 
 
Wednesday 26th October: Halloween Disco (4.30 – 5.15pm Robins and Barn Owls and 5.15 - 

6pm Swans and Kingfishers) 
 
Friday 28th October:   Final Day of the Half Term 
 
As you can see, next Friday is Shwmae Day at the school.  Our newly formed Criw Cymreig are excited to 
support teachers whilst they deliver a range of Welsh activities.  Pupils are encouraged to come to school 
wearing their Welsh colours, costumes or kits. 
 
In addition, it is also Hello Yellow Day on Monday (10th October).  Pupils are encouraged to wear yellow 
and, throughout the day, will be looking at ways to look after our mental health (at an age-appropriate 
level). 



 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
 
Despite the shocking weather last week, it was lovely to see so many of you supporting this very deserving 
charity.  Thanks go to Mrs Bowers and the FOSS team for organising the event; to you for generously 
donating cakes and to everyone who came along to support the event and enjoy a cup of team/coffee and 
a slice of cake!  We raised an incredible £372 for Macmillan Cancer Support. 
 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week and those who were presented with a Headteacher’s award.  
I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these pupils and, of course, some of the wonderful learning 
which has taken place across the school this week. 
 
Celebration Video – Friday 7th October 
 
Wishing you all the best for your weekend 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2022+23/7+October/Sageston_CP_School_Weekly_Update+%288%29.mp4

